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Thursday 24th September 2020 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
                                                     

Drop off/Collection Arrangements 
 

 
We would like to thank you once again for adhering to our staggered arrival and collection times and for keeping to 
the social distancing guidelines while on school premises. We are constantly watching and reviewing our procedures 
and feel that now is the time to fine tune some of our drop off and collection arrangements. 
 
We would like to ask our Year 2 and Year 6 parents to drop off and collect slightly earlier.  
 
From Monday 28th September, please can we ask that year 2 children and year 6 children are dropped off between 
8.50am and 9.00am and collected at 3.20pm. The drop off and collection points remain the same. 
 
We hope that this will make the school run quicker for you, especially for those with siblings in other year groups. 
Thank you again for working with us during this difficult time. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 


